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Wouldn’t you just love to
have some private tuition …
Well now you can if you
apply for our FREE

BWR Scholarship.
The entry form is on our website, just
fill in the application and follow the
instructions and you could be the
lucky artist to have one and a half
days free private tuition with our
selector Helen Dynes. Each artist (1 or
2 selected) will receive a materials
voucher from Humanity Fine Arts to
really get you started.

Alternatively you can buy
a place at a one day Work-
shop with Helen Dynes.

Details of this is also on the
website along with an application
form. It is a limited places session
so be quick to register. If over
subscribed your entry fee will be
refunded. This is another
opportunity to increase your skill
levels under the guidance of a
very successful artist.

Can’t believe you don’t know our
website address;

www.arthawkesbay.co.nz

All the answers are there!

VO L U N T E E R S
Without you the show doesn’t
go on. You are a vital part of
our success and year after year
we see the same faces
stepping forward. So this is an
appeal to all those artists who
have hung back thinking they
can’t be of any help to us.
You can, we can find jobs for
those unable to stand for long
periods - jobs those those who
have to keep moving. We can
find jobs for just about anyone
willing to lend a hand. So if
you think you can help us
please give Sheryl Eustace a
call or text message on;
021 183 1534
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“It is crunch time! There are only two weeks to go
before we start hanging paintings and on
Wednesday (Yes, Wednesday) evening, Art HB will
open its doors for the twelfth time.

A number of you have taken the opportunity to submit paintings early which is
great! But of course, you can submit paintings until Sunday 18th of March,

although earlier is better for the committee. We are looking forward to plenty of submissions, including
schools and sculptures.
Please also pass the word on to apply for the BWR scholarship: One and a half days of free tuition by
Helen Dynes, the 2018 painting selector. Make use of the opportunity; it is worth it!
You may also want to register for the workshop on Saturday, also by Helen Dynes. There are sufficient
places left, so don’t be shy.
Although a number of volunteers have registered with Sheryl Eustace, we still need a lot more to make
the event a success. Please let us know when you can help; without our volunteers, nothing can
happen!
We also would like to have some more donations for the silent auction for Cranford Hospice. So far, we
have a number of paintings, a unique bottle of wine, a weekend in an air B&B, a travel voucher,
vouchers for hairdressing, cinema tickets, restaurant vouchers etc. But we would like to see twice as
much if possible; all to support Cranford Hospice.

MCL Construction is donating some new screens this year. What a great sponsor they are! It is all on!

Please remember to register for the scholarship, the workshop and for the exhibition.
See you at the exhibition!”

If undelivered please return to; PO Box 2487, Hastings


